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7 June 2023 

Saltergate Gateways and Nursery Classes – September 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

We are delighted that your child will be with us in September 2023. For those joining us for the first 
time, we are thrilled to welcome you to our Saltergate community and for those already with us, 
we are also thrilled you will be carrying on with your Saltergate journey!  
 
Our EYFS team is well established, highly qualified and truly dedicated. We also have a caring team 
of classroom assistants and support staff; everyone takes a shared responsibility for the children’s 
development and happiness. Our aims lie in nurturing children to meet their full potential through 
excellence, enjoyment and creativity in the curriculum.  
 

Parent Welcome Meeting 
We would like to invite you to a meeting hosted by Mrs Burgess, one of our EYFS Team and find out 
more information about our September starting arrangements and our curriculum.  
This will be held at 5pm on Tuesday 13th June 2023 in the Infant Hall. Please come to the main 
reception. 
 
You can also keep up-to-date with our activities in school through the Summer Term by visiting our 
website www.saltergateschools.co.uk. 
 
My Best Wishes,  
 

 
 

Mrs Joanne Hall 
Headteacher 
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